English
During our first term, we will be covering a

variety of text types, including stories,
diaries and letters. We will begin the term
by studying 'Zagazoo’ by Quentin Blake. We
will be looking at how to write a five-part
story and then begin to write our own.
Then, we will be moving on to write a letter
to the government about Florence
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History
As part of our history work this term,

the children will be researching and
learning about the role of nurses
throughout history. We will focus on
Mary Seacole, Florence Nightingale
and Edith Cavell to help us

Science
Our science work this term is all about
looking at the basic needs of humans,
animals and their young. It is important,
especially during these times, to look after
our bodies so that we can live healthy lives.
We will look at how eating a varied and
nutritious diet and keeping clean and
hvaienic can keen tis safe and well We will
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Happy, Healthy Me!
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Maths
We will begin the term by focussing on
place value and finding the value of 2-
digit numbers, for example, 32 can be
partitioned into 3 tens and 2 ones. We will
also be developing our understanding of
addition and subtraction using number
bonds to 20 and recapping names and
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Computing
This term we will be giving and following

instructions, debugging simple
programmes and using the iPads to create
our own algorithms (a sequence of
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P.SH.E.
In P.S.H.E, we will discuss our hopes and
fears, rights and responsibilities, rewards

Music P.E. R.E. Art

During this term, We will be focusing on football and We will be learning about Christianity This term we will be
the children will be multi-skills activities, ensuring pupils and the lessons that Jesus taught on studying portraits of
listening to various understand the effect exercise has on how to be kind. We will be thinking a variety of artists,
genres Of music thair hndiac DF lLitc will naad tA ctav in ahniit tha lav nniactinn: Ic it nAccihla including Pablo
from around t_he Welcome to Year 2! Picasso and Fnda
world. They will be On behalf of all the teaching and support staff in Year 2, we would like to offer a warm welcome to Year Kahlo. We will then
naming the 2! We are very excited to start the new academic year and get to know you all. If you have any queries be creating our own
different genres as about your child’s learning, please feel free to speak to the class teacher at the start or end of the school self—portraits using a

’ | L day or via the school office. Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to meeting you T L




